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Hi Bradley,

This IS was just submitted for a Hollywood project.

Can you please connect with Laura from Eyestone and work on the review of the
Initial Study? There are also a number of other similar projects in the area that
would be good examples to look at for comparison.

I'm not sure if there has been a Work Order set up yet for this, and it will also need
the AB52 letters, and potentially a WSA if the project is large enought.

Luci - has the entitlement package been reviewed/submitted, or do we still need to
work on a deemed complete letter?

Thanks!
Milena
---------- Forwarded message ---------
From: Laura Rodriguez <l.rodriguez@eyestoneeir.com>
Date: Tue, Jun 23, 2020 at 12:52 PM
Subject: Initial Study - Sunset and Wilcox
To: luciralia.ibarra@lacity.org <luciralia.ibarra@lacity.org>

Hi Luci,

 

Hope you are well and healthy. Nice to have you back! I have uploaded a draft of
the Initial Study for the Sunset and Wilcox project to DropBox. I understand a
planner has not yet been assigned. Here is the DropBox link: 
https://www.dropbox.com/sh/4vqlqhhi8uvteta/AADpez7846I5F3VybWq5ZTlQa?
dl=0

 

Thank you! Looking forward to working with you again.

 

 

Laura Rodriguez
Associate Principal
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Statement of Confidentiality.  The contents of this e-mail message and any attachments are confidential and are
intended solely for addressee. The information may also be legally privileged. This transmission is sent in trust,
for the sole purpose of delivery to the intended recipient. If you have received this transmission in error, any use,
reproduction or dissemination of this transmission is strictly prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient,
please immediately notify the sender by reply e-mail or phone and delete this message and its attachments, if
any.

 

P Please consider the environment before printing this email.

 

-- 
* For appointments, please contact Darlene Navarrete at (213) 847-3683 or Darlene.Navarrete@lacity.org

-- 

Luciralia Ibarra
Principal City Planner
Citywide - Major Projects/CEQA Policy
Los Angeles City Planning
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Planning4LA.org
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